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The Facts: Water Main Upgrade 
Torquay Rd from Queens Rd to Totness St 

 

PROJECT: Torquay Rd Water Main Upgrade 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  

This project involves the replacement of the existing 
200mm water main on Torquay Rd from Queens Rd 
to Totness St.  These works form part of an overall 
and ongoing water supply asset renewal program to 
ensure quality potable water to Hervey Bay. 

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The Project scope is as follows: 

• Contractors for Wide Bay Water will replace the 
200mm water main on the South side of Torquay 
Road 

• The works are planned to commence in October, 
with project completion scheduled for November 
2019, weather permitting. 

• Some half road closures are to be expected.  
Affected businesses and residents will be notified 
prior to works commencing. 

• Various plant, earth moving equipment and traffic 
control may cause some disturbance to traffic 
flow. Motorists and pedestrians are requested to 
observe roadwork signs, traffic control, perimeter 
fencing and signage for the duration of the works. 

 
INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

October    
2019 Construction Period  

November    
2019 Project Completion 

 
Note: Project milestones are subject to contract and 
weather, and may change. 


